The Tabor City Council met in special session on August 23, 2018 in council chambers, 626 Main St., Tabor, Iowa at 6:06 p.m. for a regular session. Meeting was opened by Mayor Switzer with councilpersons Williams, Bartholomew, Silcock and Wake present. Council person Wirth entered the meeting at 6:10 p.m. 

The Council reviewed and discussed the proposed noise disturbance ordinance. The city attorney will modify the hours of the ordinance and the council will review this during codification.

Discussion on the alley between Park and West Street. Mayor Switzer gave a brief review of previous City Council activity regarding the alley and reviewed City Attorney Matt Woods opinion regarding ownership and accessibility of this alley.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Property owners present discussed their concerns.  No further action was taken. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m., motion by Wirth, seconded by Williams.
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